
	
  

Dear Assistants | Apprentices Division members, 

I am originally from Fredericksburg, VA and have been working in and playing golf my entire 
life.  My first job, in high school, was in the golf industry and quickly realized that I wanted that to 
be my life's work.  I have never had a job outside of the golf industry and do not plan to ever have 
another career.  It was an obvious choice to attend Eastern Kentucky University for Professional 
Golf Management.  EKU afforded me the opportunity to intern at Culpeper Country Club, Great 
Gorge Country Club, Crystal Springs Resort, and Griffin Gate Golf Club.  After graduation and 
becoming a PGA Professional, I moved to Cleveland, Ohio and took a job at Avon Oaks Country 
Club.  The position was seasonal and during my off months I realized that the best move for my 
wife and I would be to move back to Kentucky.  I found a position at the University of Louisville 
Golf Club where now I am the 1st Assistant Golf Professional.  I love going to work and seeing 
what each day will bring.  We are doing a lot at ULGC to grow the game and make it better for, 
not only members, but their family, friends, and guests. Being able to see all different sectors of 
the business including public, private, resort, and retail store have taught me so much.  I am 
settling in here in Louisville.  My wonderful wife Samantha and I just purchased a home in old 
Louisville.  We have two great dogs named Molly and Max. I would look forward to serving you 
alongside John Kells. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Yeargin, PGA 


